
Over the three day period of April 28th, May 5 , ', and May 6th 2018 Daren Berry and Jason Cook were able 
to contact 25 of the 39 households provided by the city in reference to the rezoning of 5.36 acres more 

or less of 806 Old Paragould Rd. Jonesboro, AR. 

Of the 25 families we contacted, 23 of them were very positive about the fact that a residential self 

storage was being built on the property and were happy that the existing building would be torn down 

and the property cleaned up. The majority of the people we contacted were relieved that the property 

was not going to be zoned multi family. 

The two households who opposed the rezoning were 4702 Prospect Rd and 5000 Prospect Rd. The 

Masons located at 4702 Prospect Rd opposed a residential self storage in the neighborhood because 

they felt that a residential self storage did not belong in a residential neighborhood. The Taylors 

located at 5000 Prospect Rd said they do not object to the rezoning to commercial property but did not 

want a residential self storage but rather would like to see a commercial area that would include a park 

with water features placed on the property. 

Jason Cook 


	Page 1

